Tarentum Council and Borough Manager

I am unfortunately reaching out to council and Borough manager to formally announce my resignation as Mayor for Tarentum Borough. Over the past several months, my personal and work schedules have caused a dramatic change in my ability to continue to serve as Mayor. I will not be able to attend many meetings through the remainder of the year, as meetings are part of the job as Mayor, I feel if I cannot attend the meetings, I will not be fulfilling my obligation to the borough. I want to take a moment to thank the current council and councils of past for a great 16 years. I also want to take the time to thank the residents of Tarentum borough for the continued support over the years and allowing me to represent the Borough as Councilman and Mayor. It was an honor and a privilege to serve this Borough.

Regards

Eric Carter